
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

WE WANT TO GIVE A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR 

VOLUNTEERS AT THE COMMUNITY CLEAN UP!  WE COULDN’T 

HAVE DONE IT WITHOUT ALL OF YOUR HELP AND WE 

SINCERELY APPRECIATE IT! 

 

THANK YOU TO BARB DOUGHTERY FOR ADDING THE ACCENTS 

TO MAKE THE ENTRANCE SIGN AT NN MORE VISABLE. 

 

ALSO A BIG THANK YOU TO DAVID JETT FOR VOLUNTEERING 

AND CUTTING BACK THE EDGES OF OUR ROADS. 

 

-  

- THE HONEYSTONE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 


